THE UNIVERSITY OF AKRON

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

November 7, 2017

Dr. Harvey L. Sterns
Chair, University Council
The University of Akron

Dear Dr. Stemns,

Thank you for forwarding the revisions to the University Council Bylaws that were endorsed at
the June 13 and October 10 University Council meetings. The revisions are being forward to the
Office of General Counsel for consideration by the Rules Committee of the Board of Trustees,
with the endorsement of both the President and Provost.

Sincerely,

Matthew J. Wilson
President

c: Rex Ramsier, Senior Vice President and Provost
Celeste Cook, Vice President and General Counsel
and Secretary, Board of Trustees
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